

ASHGROVE SCHOOL

48 Seddon Street Rangiora 7400 Phone: 03 313 8552 Email: admin@ashgrove.school.nz Website: www.ashgrove.school.nz

19th May 2017

Dear Parents / Caregivers

CROSS COUNTRY

Our annual cross country is coming up on Friday 26th May starting at 12.40pm. This event is being held at the Rangiora Showgrounds and students will travel by bus to and from the grounds.

Please can you ensure your child has paid \$2.10 via Wrap It Up for the bus **before** Friday 26th May next week.

Kind regards

Mahuri Team